
 

 

 

Catherine A. McNamara 

Analyst II, Rates & Regulatory Affairs 

15 Buttrick Rd. 

Londonderry, NH 03053 

603-216-3537 

Catherine.McNamral@Libertyutilities.com 

 

February 25, 2022  

Via Electronic Mail 

Daniel Goldner 

Chairman 

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 

21 South Fruit St., Suite 10 

Concord, NH 03301-2429 

 

Dear Chairman Goldner: 

Re:  DE 20-092; Liberty Utilities (EnergyNorth Natural Gas) Corp. d/b/a Liberty 

2021–2023 Triennial Energy Efficiency Plan 

In compliance with the Commission’s Order No. 26,579 (Feb. 10, 2022) in Docket No. DE 20-092, 

the following tariff pages are transmitted herewith: 

 Fifteenth Revised Pages 1, 3, and 4 

 Eight Revised Pages 87 and 89 

 Ninth Revised Page 88 

 Fourth Revised Page 101 

In its Order, the Commission increased the EE portion of the LDAC rates effective March 1, 2022, 

and directed the Company to file a tariff conforming to its Order within 15 days.  

Both red-lined tariff pages denoting the changes and clean tariff pages are contained with this 

filing.  Thank you for your attention to this matter.  Please do not hesitate to call if you have any 

questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Catherine A. McNamara 

 

Enclosures 

Cc: Service List 

. Liberty· 


